
BIRRONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
132 AUBURN ROAD 

BIRRONG  NSW  2143 
9644 3078 – Phone 

9743 8143 – Fax 
14 February 2018 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH  
 

Dear Parent or Carer 
 

I am seeking your permission to obtain and publish content that may include the image and/or 
name of your child in our publicly available school communications.  These could be in print, 
video and/or our publicly available school website. 
 

Content examples include but are not limited to photographs, text, illustrations/graphics, video, 
sound recordings and/or examples of student work. 
 

Our school communications include but are not limited to: 
 

• School’s public website 
• School newsletter (online and hard copy) 
• Annual school magazine 
• Local community newspaper/magazine 
• Media promotions and advertising activities 
• Electronic and print promotional material 
• Annual school report. 
 

If you agree, please complete the permission slip and return to the school. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Jodi Devine 
Principal 
 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH 
 

I have read this Permission to Publish note and agree to the school obtaining and publishing 
content related to my child in school communications.  

 

Please read the statement below and tick ONE of the boxes. 
 

 I give permission to my child’s name to be included in the publication.  
 

 I do not give permission for my child’s name to be included in the publication.  
  
This signed permission remains effective until I advise the school otherwise. 
 
CHILD’S NAME: ____________________________________CHILD’S CLASS________ 
 
PARENT/CARER’S NAME: __________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/CAREGIVERS SIGNATURE: ______________________ DATE: ____________ 
 



BIRRONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
132 AUBURN ROAD 

BIRRONG  NSW  2143 
9644 3078 – Phone 

9743 8143 – Fax 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Under Department of Education guidelines every year we are required to seek ‘Permission to 
Publish’ forms for every student. 
 
Parents are asked to sign and return the ‘Permission to Publish’ form to their class teacher no 
later than Monday 26 February 2018. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
J Devine 
Principal  


